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AGM
Our Annual General Meeting is taking place this Wednesday
(2/3/22) at 7pm via Zoom.

A Zoom invite has been sent to all members of the tennis
club or it can be found on the 'Members' area of the website
- if you would like the link sent again, please email
kbstennisclub@gmail.com.

At the AGM, a committee report will be presented alongside
a treasurer report, match secretary report and coach's
report.

We hope to see you there!






Kingston Bagpuize with
Southmoor Tennis Club kbs_tennisclub kbstennisclub@gmail.com www.kbstennis.org

TEAM SPOTLIGHT: MEN'S A

As mentioned in a recent club-wide email, please remember to book courts 1-3 before
choosing to book court 4 to reduce the inconvenience to neighbours and increase
opportunity for non-members to use it for pay-and-play. Of course if only court 4 is free, you
are welcome to book it.
Equally, if you book a court and can no longer attend your booking, please ensure you
cancel it to allow someone else to use it and to stop the floodlights coming on regardless.
Thank you for your cooperation!

REMINDERS

VACANT COMMITTEE POSTS

Chairman
Safeguarding Officer

Are you interested in becoming more involved with the tennis club? We are looking for
new committee members to take up posts within our committee.
We are looking for:

If you think you may be interested in one of these roles or getting more involved with the
tennis club in general, please email kbstennisclub@gmail.com and we can give you more
details.

We are also looking for an accountant who would be willing to look over our accounts. If
you are an accountant and able to help, please let us know.

Further details regarding the vacant will be contained in an email to all members being
sent soon. If you would like further details prior to this, please email Rachael at
kbstennisclub@gmail.com

For the winter season, the A-team play in division 1 where the standard is pretty high. 

The season is always a challenge as there are 11 matches within a relatively short
timeframe. That mixed with a sprinkle of covid, injuries and less than Stella weather have
made it pretty tricky to field a consistent team! 

Despite that, we have had a good season and with 2 matches left we expect to end up in a
safe mid-table position. 

We are excited to have 2 new additions to the team, Murray and Harry who we hope will
help us to move up from division 3 in the summer league starting soon!
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FEBRUARY IN PHOTOS
If you take any photos at our tennis courts, we would love to see them! Thank you to coach
Tom and the Men's A Team for the following photos from the coaching programme at the
club over the last couple of months!

Follow us on
Instagram
@kbs_tennisclub for
more!


